
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From: Hunt County Judge 

Date: 2/5/2021, 2:45 p.m.  

 

Re: Cancellation of Public Hearing with respect to proposed 
Hunt County Emergency Services District No. 1 

 

Please be advised that public hearing scheduled for February 8, 
2021 at the Greenville Municipal Auditorium regarding proposed 
Hunt County Emergency Services District No. 1 (the “ESD”) has 
been cancelled. 

It is anticipated that an informational town hall meeting with 
respect to the ESD will be scheduled for May, 2021 and that the 
public hearing with respect to the same will be rescheduled for 
July, 2021. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOBBY W. STOVALL 

Hunt County Judge 
 

 
Amanda L. Blankenship 

Executive Assistant 
903.408.4146 

903.408.4299 Fax 
 

Post Office Box 1097 
Greenville, TX 
75403-1097 

 


